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If possible will you confirm receipt of this letter and that I emailed it to correct address.
Thanks so much.
-
Rebecca Larson
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March 11, 2020 

Department of Planning & Community Development

280 Madison Avenue N Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 



We are writing in opposition to the land use application for the Wysong-Ziemba Dock replacement (permit number: PLN50280C SSDP & SVAR) on Little Manzanita Bay.



We recently purchased a home on Little Manzanita Bay. The primary reason we chose this home was because of the tranquil, natural waterfront setting and beautiful, serene views. We specifically ruled out areas that had large docks in view. We enjoy kayaking and swimming and were immediately drawn to the natural setting Little Manzanita Bay provides and the lack of large obtrusive docks. We were assured that due to the Shoreline Access Program there would be no possibility of a large dock being built. We were surprised and extremely disappointed when one of our neighbors contacted us to let us know that the homeowners at 6789 NE Bergman and 6783 NE Bergman are submitting plans to replace their small sized dock of 83 feet with a very large dock of 240,’ additionally adding a moorage float and electric boat lifts. 



I support property owners rights to improve their property and would have no objection to our neighbors replacing their existing dock with one of similar size. I feel our property values will be negatively affected by this proposed dock project. The breathtaking view we fell in love with will not be the same and had we known of the potential dock expansion project we would not of purchased the property. We have not had the pleasure of meeting any of our new neighbors yet as we are in the middle of selling our existing house prior to moving full time into our new home on Little Manzanita Bay. We look forward to being a part of what appears to be an amazing place to live and a special community. We are excited to be able to share in its beauty. We of course want to establish good relationships and hopefully strong friendships with all our neighbors. It is not our intention to upset any of them but we felt we would be remiss if we did not voice our opposition to the proposed dock project.  





Thank you.

Rebecca and Brent Larson
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